
Early Years Elklan
Accreditation

Well done to our Early Years
staff who have received an

accredited award which
supports the 

communication and 
language development 

of all children. 

Year 4 Roman Play
Thank you to the Year 4 children and staff for brilliant
performances this month which showcased their 
learning all about the Romans. 
The singing was amazing and everyone remembered 
their lines, displayed fabulous acting skills and all the 
grown ups came away learning new fact about Roman times. 
Thank you and well done!

HIGHLIGHTS

Inclusion Quality Mark
This year the assessor commented, “ The school continues to move
from strength to strength in terms of its superb inclusive practice..” .
The IQM assessor has awarded us Flagship status! 
Thank you to everyone for continuing the good work to ensure
Breckon Hill remains such a hard working and happy place to learn
and work. It is wonderful to be part of such a great community.

A visit to see the King and Queen

Last month, our Year 5 children were invited to the Town Hall Literacy Trust event to work with
authors, which will hopefully inspire them in their school work. Everyone enjoyed the day and all
of the children received a lovely book to keep. They also also enjoyed meeting King Charles and
Queen Camilla! The children said that they had an amazing day which I am sure 
they will remember for a very long time. Thank you Year 5 for being such great 
ambassador’s of Breckon Hill, the comments from staff, parents and 
members of the public about how smart and respectful you are have 
been lovely to hear.

01642 243044    www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk

Football Focus
              Well done to Sami who

represented his club at the Boro stadium!

Harris was chosen to take penalties during
half time of the Middlesbrough Football
match at the Riverside Stadium and he

scored! Well done Harris!



Well done to our swimmers in Year 3, we had
excellent feedback from the swimming

instructors about your positive attitude and
excellent behaviour. Congratulations to

everyone for learning how to keep safe in water.

Our Year 5's have been learning how to keep
safe when on their bikes. Again it was lovely to

hear how good you are at listening and
following instructions. Well done!

Stone Age Showcase 
 We welcome Y3 parents and carers at the end of

this half term,  please look out for a letter 
and tickets for timings.

Choir
This month we are gathering with the other TLLT

schools to enjoy an evening of singing. We hope to
have a lovely evening. Thanks for the great work from

both children and staff.

 Important RemindersKeeping safe

Upcoming Events

                 World Book Day 2024
                Class teachers are organising 
               activities in class and Mrs Price has 
      organised for everyone to receive a book from
Tesco. Thank you Tesco Coulby Newham and thank
you Mrs Price. As part of our continued commitment
in making sure that there are no extra costs in
bringing your child to school, we ask that children
don’t dress up.

This March is a special one for many of our families. Eid al-Fitr is a special occasion for Muslims,
a time for celebration with family and loved ones. It marks the end of the month of Ramadan, a

period of month-long fasting for Muslims around the world. Eid ul-Fitr is expected to take place on
Sunday 30th March 2025 or Monday 31st March 2025, depending on the sighting of the moon. 

Meet the Teacher 
Join us on March 10th & 11th . This is an opportunity to
talk with your child’s teacher and learn about how your

children are getting on in school. Friday
21st

March
Reception 8:50

Friday
28th

March

Y1 8:50

Y2 9:20

Friday 4th
April

Y3 9:20

Y4 8:50

Friday
11th April

Y5 9:20

Y6 8:50

Spring Awards
Assemblies

Look out for invitations which
will be sent to you via letter
and text if your child is to

receive an award this term.

PE Kit
Plain black, non-branded leggings or
tracksuit bottoms, a plain black, non-

branded sweatshirt/ tracksuit jacket (this
does not need to have our school logo on
it but it must be plain and non-branded) a

white t-shirt.
Plimsolls or trainers

https://www.islamic-relief.org.uk/giving/islamic-giving/ramadan/


Monday 14th April  -
Friday 25th April 

Holidays - School Closed

Monday 28th April Back to school

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday - School Closed

Monday 26th May -
Friday 30th May 

Holidays - School Closed

Monday 2nd June Back to school

N AM 87%

N PM 86%

R1M 94%

R1C 95%

R1R 92%

Y1H 96%

Y1F 95%

Y2P 97%

Y2H 94%

Y2G 94%

Y3T 97%

Y3S 94%

Y3M 96%

Y4N 97%

Y4B 91%

Y4T 94%

Y5F 98%

Y5H 95%

Y5B 96%

Y6JH 95%

Y6A 95%

Y6KH 96%

Attendance and Punctuality

Happy Birthday

Please bring your child to school every day
unless they are poorly. Mrs. Cartwright, our

Education Welfare Officer, will contact
families where we have concerns. 

Please do not book holidays in term time,
they will not be authorised and you may be

fined.

Parents must book a child’s place at 
breakfast club by contacting the school office. The

breakfast club is free but for safeguarding purposes we
need to know which children to expect each day. 

Breakfast club arrival 8am- 8.10am 
 

Breakfast Club

Diary Dates

ATTENDANCE

Ahmad
Nofel
Ashar

Nameer
Habban

Eliza
Millie

Miluse
Lamar
Jason
Tobias

Ava
Arnav
Harry

Faizaan
Sovereigna

Roman
Sami
Zaid
Veda

Haider
Victoria

Ranjeet
Sienna
Ishita

Rewan
Umaiza

Stephanie
Elaiza
Aiyla

Salem
Shams
Faaiz

Inayah
Azaan
Mason

Maryam
Muhammad

Seth
Amani
Ayesha

Faris
Jemimah

Ava

Overall School Attendance Jan/Feb 95%



Thank you to Mr Morgan who
came to visit school and tell our

Reception children all about what
it means to work in the building
industry. Following his visit we

have been busy designing, making
and building.

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk
Ofsted Parent View gives you the

chance to tell Ofsted what you
think of your child’s school. 

Your Views

The World of Work

On the 3rd March we welcome
people from lots of workplaces to

school where we will get the
opportunity to find out more about
different jobs. We can’t wait to tell

you all about it in our next
newsletter.

Careers day

Y3 To Visit Cummins

Everyone Active
One IT

SES Electrics
DR Liam Herring Shaw-

Paleontologist
The Fire Service

The Police
Cardio Nurse 

Museum Curator
Middlesbrough College

Programming and a visit of the factory which builds engines
and hydroengines are on the agenda for a great visit to find out

about engineering in the Teesside area.


